
The Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation

	 P.O. Box 150, Nespelem, WA 99155	 (509) 634-2200

	 	 FAX: (509) 634-4116





Tuesday, June 27, 2023


Dear Consultant,


The Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation’s Fish and Wildlife Department is 
requesting proposals for a design and engineering services contract for an aquatic habitat 
restoration project within the Pope Creek portion of the Entiat River.  The contract will be for the 
development of a comprehensive restoration strategy through final level design.    


Proposals must be received by Friday, July 21, 2023.  Submittal will be via email to Jason 
Breidert.  Include “Entiat River Pope Project” in the subject line and cover letter.  A response 
will be sent to verify successful transmission of the message and associated submittal.


If you have questions about this RFP notice, please contact me at: 509-634-1014.


Sincerely,


Jason Breidert

Sr. Fisheries Biologist

Colville Confederated Tribes


Contact email:

jason.breidert.fnw@colvilletribes.com


mailto:jason.breidert.fnw@colvilletribes.com

